
 SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL  
                               & NURSERY UNIT 
                                                Eco-School Green Flag Award 2022         

  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill 

Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                        9th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

I recently wrote out to you advising that our Primary 4 pupils will be celebrating the 

sacrament of First Holy Communion at 10.00am on Saturday 20th May and all Primary 5/6/7 

pupils are required to attend to sing in the choir. 

 

We have been made aware that there are a number of conflicting activities also taking place 

on this same day and we also understand that some families have other engagements planned 

for this particular morning. However, at present we do not have enough pupils to participate 

in a choir for our Holy Communion and we do not want to be forced into a situation whereby 

we have to cancel the choir due to a lack of pupil availability. Therefore we again implore 

you to make every effort for your child to be available for an hour on the morning of 

Saturday 20th May. It is a very important occasion in our schooling community and our 

renowned school choir really are an important and special addition to this celebration. 

 

Please sign and return the reply slip below and return to the school by Friday 12th May 2023, 

indicating whether or not your child will attend. We will confirm the presence of a choir 

following these returns.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Gilchrist 

Principal 

 

 

My Child: ____________________________________ Class:____________________ 

 

Will be attending First Holy Communion Choir. 

 

Will not be attending First Holy Communion Choir. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ Date:_________________________ 

 

 


